
Hunt
Bouncy Ball

Start here!

Capture all ten!

Modified by Brittany Washburn



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!

Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

START 

OVER
BACK ←

Printer Keyboard



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!

Monitor Headphones

Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Microphone Flash Drive

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Laptop Desktop

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Mouse Headphones

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Motherboard Flash Drive

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Webcam Desktop

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Mouse Tablet

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Speakers Motherboard

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



NEXT →
START 

OVER

You earned the 
red ribbon!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Webcam Router

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Printer Tablet

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Speakers Monitor

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Router Microphone

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Printer Laptop

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Motherboard Webcam

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Monitor Fashdrive

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Mouse Keyboard

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Motherboard Printer

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



You earned the 
black ribbon!

NEXT →
START 

OVER



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Microphone Desktop

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Router Flash Drive

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Flash Drive Headphones

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Speakers Tablet

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Router Headphones

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Desktop Tablet

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Mouse Keyboard

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Webcam Montior

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Router Laptop

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



Hunt
Bouncy Ball



Choose the correct answer down 
below.

What do we call 

this?

Microphone Speakers

START 

OVER
BACK ←

BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Every correct answer helps you 
build a bounce house! But be 

careful, an incorrect answer will 
take you back to the start!



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Motherboard Flash Drive

START 

OVER
BACK ←



BUILD-A-BOUNCE-HOUSE!
Choose the correct answer down 

below.

What do we call 

this?

Mouse Speakers

START 

OVER
BACK ←



You did it! NEXT →
START 

OVER

Congrats!



...and won the game! NEXT →
START 

OVER

You earned the 
blue ribbon...



You won!
Congrats!

PLAY 

AGAIN


